
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/22/2011 11:35:32 AM
To: 'Kahlon, Raminder' (raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: I Redacted

You sure it isn't SCE ? Let me check.

From: Kahlon, Raminder [mailto:raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 11:33 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Hillview Water
Importance: High

Brian:

I need your help.

I received a call fronjRedacted j today. They have been without power since Sunday evening. 
They expect to be out of water by Wednesday afternoon unless power is restored. They have been 
unsuccessful in getting any information regarding that from the local PG&E office.

Redacted is the primary water supplier for the community of Oakhurst.

Do you have a contact for me?

Thanks

Rami

Rami Kahlon, Director 
Division of Water and Audits 
415-703-1837 w 
415-385-7249 m
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